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NOTICE 

(For Teaching Staff) 

l'he Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) is pleased to announce the 

"Empower Your Future: Financial Literacy and Investment Awareness 

Program" for all faculty members. The program is scheduled to be held on 

Tuesday, 14th October 2025, at 12:30 PM in the Mini Auditorium, Block No. 706. 

The ai1n of this program is to enhance financial literacy among faculty members, 

empowering the111 to 1nake informed investment decisions, understand financial 

planning, and explore opportunities across Mutual Funds, Equities, Portfolio 

Manage1nent and Alternative Investment Funds. The session will be conducted 

by Mr. Rushabh Aj1nera fro1n Aj1nera Property & lnvesttnent Services, who will 

share his expertise on building long-tenn financial security, managing risks, and 

planning for future goals such as retirement and wealth creation. 

All faculty members are encouraged to attend this informative session and make 

the most of this opportunity to enhance their financial well-being. 

Dr. Poona1n Kakkad 

(Vice Principal) 

I)r. S\\,iddle D'Cunha 

( 1/C Principal) 
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